ANDERSON COUNTY COUNCIL
ANDERSON, SOUTH CAROLINA

Called Meeting - April 22, 1986 - 5:00 p.m.
Workshop Meeting - April 22, 1986 - 6:00 p.m.

A CALLED MEETING OF THE ANDERSON COUNTY COUNCIL WAS HELD IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM ON
THE THIRD FLOOR (ADMINISTRATOR'S OFFICE) ON APRIL 22, 1986 AT 5:00 P.M. COUNCIL WENT
INTO A WORKSHOP MEETING AT APPROXIMATELY 6:00 P.M. CHAIRMAN HAROLD E. BEEBE PRESIDED.

PRESENT

James M. "Jimmy" Cox, District #1
David L. Hooper, District #2
Robert L. Wiles, District #3
Daniel A. Rhodes, District #4

Chairman Harold E. Beebe, District #5
David Watson, Administrator
Rusty Burns, Asst. Administrator
Linda N. Gilstrap, Clerk

Mr. Beebe called the meeting to order and Councilman David Hooper gave the invocation.

Mr. Cox explained that the meeting was calied to be a workshop meeting to discuss the
budget for Solid Waste; but moved that Council go into special session to discuss the
Accommodations Tax revenue. Mr. Rhodes seconded and vote was 5-0.

Mr. Stephen Crawford and Mr. David Watson discussed the Recreation Commission's share of
the Accommodations Tax monies. An ordinance was introduced (Ordinance #198- Amendment
#3 to the 1985-86 Budget) for Council's consideration. It has been estimated that the
County will receive $32,000, of which $7,000 would go to the Pendleton Historic &
Recreation Commission (25%). In order to appropriate this money for the Recreation
Commission, an amendment to the adopted budget would have to be approved. After some
discussion, Council agreed to place $6,000 in account #801-185-210 for the Recreation
Commission (direct assistance) by first reading approval of Ordinance #198. Two additional
readings would be required. This would be for now until July 1 at which time the new
budget would be adopted. Myr. Cox moved that Ordinance #198 be approved on first reading
for the $6,000 appropriation. Mr. Hooper seconded and vote was unanimous.

Council heard from concerned citizens.

Mr. Wiles moved to go out of special session into a budget workshop (approximately
6:00 p.m.) to discuss the 1986-87 budget for Solid Waste. Mr. Cox seconded and vote
was unanimous.

Council adjourned at 6 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Linda N. Gilstrap, Clerk
ANDERSON COUNTY COUNCIL



